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30t January 2018

The Chairperson
Dominica Secondary Schools Supporters Association

By E-mail
Dear Chairperson,

On behalf of the Government and People of Dominica, | would like to express
sincere thanks to the Dominica Secondary Schools Supporters Association for
the assistance rendered (through DominicaOverseas.com) in collecting
donations for Dominica, following the passage of Hurricane Maria.

We confirm the receipt of £3,456.14 { £753.22 and ££2,242.98 transferred from

DASSA's Bank Account plus Gift Aid of £459.94) to the Dominica High
Commission Relief Fund.

Once again, the Dominica High Commission thanks you for the support to
Dominica in this time of need.

Yours sincerely

i hotras
ACTING HIGH COMMISSIONER



